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Previous announcements are available here. 

 

 

PROGRAMMES 

 

The programmes of the conference and of the meeting are available at 

 

http://www.astron.nl/lowfrequencyobserving2017/programme.php 

 

Note that the registration desk will open at 8 am on Monday 19 June. In case of late arrival, it will still 

be possible to register during the day. 

 

Information about the welcoming reception on 19 June, the social programme & workshop dinner on 

21 June is available at the same page. 

 

Information about how to reach the conference venue (CNR Conference Centre) from the airport or the 

city center are given here 

 

http://www.astron.nl/lowfrequencyobserving2017/logistics.php 

 

 

ABSTRACTS BOOKLET & INFORMATION FOR PRESENTERS 

 

The abstracts of all talks and posters are available online at  

 

http://www.astron.nl/lowfrequencyobserving2017/abs.php 

 

Information for presenters, including length of time slots for review, invited and contributed talks are 

given here: 

 

http://www.astron.nl/lowfrequencyobserving2017/presenters.php 

NOTE: all talks will be given from a shared computer to ensure a smooth and rapid transition between 

presentations. We will support the latest versions of Acrobat Reader, Keynote, Powerpoint, 

OpenOffice, and LibreOffice. Note that we plan to make the presentations available online after the 

conference. In case you want to provide a censored version of your talk to go online, please notify the 

LOC during the conference.  

If you are presenting a poster and you would like it to be advertised during breaks on the screens in the 

conference hall, we remind you to upload your 1-slide pdf file to the following Google Drive folder by 

12 June, 5 pm (Bologna time): 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B2GSw_7WVzZ_U3FwVFltVF9yR0U?usp=sharing 
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MISCELLANEA 

 

Please note that end of June is usually a warm period in Bologna, with temperatures ranging between 

20-25 degrees at night and up to 30-35 during the day. Please take this into account when preparing for 

your travel. We advise you to check the meteo forecast before your departure.  

 

If you have any additional questions, just check the website or contact the LOC. We look forward to 

seeing you in Bologna! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Roberto Pizzo & Isabella Prandoni 

On behalf of the Local Organizing Committee 
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